
EASINGTON YOUTH CLUB 
We can now confirm that the Summer Fayre and Fun Run will take place 

on 26th August 2017. Raffle tickets will be on sale shortly, to be drawn 

on the day, first prize is £100.00 with many other great prizes. At the 

Summer Fayre there will also be a barbecue, tombola, cakes & tea, wine/ 

water stall and Fun Games, so something for everyone. All the money 

raised will go toward the Youth Club and particularly replacement of the 

play park which is needed. 

The next coffee morning is 17th June 2017 and we look forward to 

seeing you all then. 

Following the recent AGM we can confirm that the club continues to run 

at a slight loss. As a result we have had to increase the subs to £1.00 

per person as from 01/06/2017. This is the first increase for many 

years. 

The club has around 23 Duke of Edinburgh participants /30 Junior 

members and 25 Senior members. Your support for all the events being 

run is greatly appreciated so we can keep the club running for the 

benefit of all the young people. 

EVERGREEN’S 

Kim Dalton Secretary 

The Evergreens would like to thank everyone who attended and 
supported the recent coffee morning. Over £200.00 was raised. 

The next trip is to Bridlington on Monday 5th June and there are a few 

places left at £10.00 per ticket. (Ring Pat Swales on 01964 650247). 

Some dates for your diaries: 

Knaresborough Wednesday 19th July (free to members) 

Selby market Monday 7th August. 

Beetle drive Wednesday 16th August 2.00-4.00pm. in the Community 

Hall. 

SKEALS. 

Exhibition by Skeals in All Saints' Church 

Pat Swales 

Skeals will be having an exhibition called 'The Past Revisited’ which 
will cover many past activities of the group. It will be on display in All 

Saints’ Church from the 16th July to 3rd September daily. An opening 

launch will be held on 16th July from 1pm. Refreshments will be 

served. 

Gas Companies Calendar 
As in previous years SKEALS have been invited by the Gas Companies to 

provide photographs for their Calendar. 

This year we would like to invite members of the Parish to submit 

photographs. Our chosen subject is ' Weather'.  Photographs to be of 

the local area ie. Spurn, Kilnsea, Easington, Skeffling, Weeton, 

Welwick and Holmpton, and need not have been taken this year. 

A  maximum of 3 colour landscape to be submitted per person. 

Photographs to be submitted to Diane Horncastle as, either  

photographic prints 6" x 4" in an envelope with your name and contact 

details, or attached to an email as a JPEG. (email and tel. no. at the top 

of the newsletter) with a short description of when and where taken. 

Photographs submitted should be preferably taken on a Camera not a 

mobile phone. The deadline for submission of the photographs is the end 

of July. The photographs for the Calendar will be chosen by an 

Independent  organisation. 

PARISH COUNCIL 

The new Parish Council Website is 

http://easingtonparishcouncil.co.uk/ 

Di H. 
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EDITORS’ NOTES 

Dog Owners responsibilities regarding 

fouling public footpaths, grass verges. 

The council have a fixed penalty notice 

system with a £75 fine for offenders 

under a Public Space Protection Order. 

Dog fouling has been reported to be a 

particular problem on Dimlington Road, 

Easington even on people’s front lawns. 

Please pick it up! 

LOCAL EVENTS DIARY 
(In the Community Hall unless otherwise 

stated) for Police Surgeries please see 

overleaf. 

JUNE 2017 
Sat. 3rd. 9.30am. Pidgeon Fanciers 

Coffee Morning 

Mon.5th. 7pm. Parish Council Meeting 

Sat.10th. 9.30am. Samaritans Purse 

Coffee Morning & Police Surgery 

Sat.17th. 9.30am. Youth Club Coffee 

Morning 

Sat.24th. 9.30am. Easington Football 

(Juniors) Coffee Morning 

JULY 
Sat.1st.9.30am. Coffee Morning Avail. 

Mon.3rd. 7pm. Parish Council Meeting 

Fri.7th. The Ruffs in aid of RNLI, 

tickets £12 inc Hog Roast. Westmere 

Farm, Kilnsea 

Sat.8th 9.30am. Spurn Bird Obser- 

vatory Coffee Morning & Police Surgery 

Sat.15th.9.30am.Coffee Morning 

Available 

Sun.16th. 1pm.SKEALS - Launch of     

’The Past Revisited’ to be held in All  

Saints’ Church Easington. 

Sat.22nd.9.30amCoffee Morning Avail. 

Sat.29th.9.30amCoffee Morning Avail. 

AUGUST 
Fri.18th Boomer McLennan and 

Rhythm Rangers on tickets £12 incl. 

Supper. Westmere Farm, Kilnsea 

WESTMERE. 

Andrew and Sue would like to thank all 

the people who came to the Morning 

Dew Folk night, £600 was raised for 

Dove House. 
Thank you Sue and Andrew for all your hard 

work fundraising and providing such an 

atmospheric venue and excellent entertain- 

ment.  Great night yet again.                Ed. 

http://easingtonparishcouncil.co.uk/
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FRIENDS OF EASINGTON CE 

PRIMARY ACADEMY 
We are fast approaching the end of 

our first year as Friends of 

Easington CE Primary Academy and 

of course the end of the school 

academic year. At the start of this 

month we were invited to speak at 

the Parish Council meeting. This 

gave us the opportunity to reflect 

on our years achievements and share 

with the Councilors the plans for our 

future. We would like to thank 

them for this opportunity and their 

continued support and interest in 

our charity. Secondly, we have 

planned for our first AGM; this will 

take place on Friday 30 June at 

12:00 noon. If anyone is interested 

in being a member of the committee 

names can be left at the school or 

via our face book page (Friends of 

Easington CE Primary Academy). 

Between now and the end of the 

school term Friends of School we be 

hosting another School Disco and 

helping with the school's Sports 

Day. 

Friends of School would like to wish 

all the students moving to the High 

School the very best for their 

futures, as well as welcome any new 

students who will be joining the 

school in September. 

Finally, we would like to thank 

Margaret Keyworth for the support 

she has given to Friends of 

School. Margaret has decided to 

enjoy retirement after dedicating 

22 and a half years to the school in 

the role of Caretaker. We wish 

Margaret the best of luck and hope 

that you continue to support our 

events, but this time without having 

to clear up after  us. 

With Thanks   Friends of Easington 

CE Primary Academy Committee. 

CHURCH NEWS 
In the future we hope to have stronger ties with the Methodist 

Church, sharing not only services, but also planning and decision 

making. Major changes are taking place in our local community 

which are sometimes difficult to accept. 

I would draw your attention to some areas where you, as an 

individual, can have some practical input as a volunteer which 

would be very much appreciated: 

.Skeffling Church. In the summer months we have an obligation 

to open Skeffling Church for visitors; this is usually during the 

school holidays and requires someone to take keys and open up 

from nine am until four pm. 

.Skeffling Churchyard. Also in the summer months, the grass in 

the churchyard has to be cut regularly. This involves strimming 

and mowing on a weekly basis. 

.Easington Church. Open Church is a scheme whereby the church 

is open for visitors from 1-4pm. on Sunday afternoons during the 

summer. There are opportunities for people to host visitors with 

refreshments from 1pm until 4pm. 

.Open the Book. This is a scheme where volunteers dramatise 

bible stories for a series of school assemblies, either weekly or 

monthly. The Diocese of York is promoting this scheme and hopes 

to build teams in the local area.  Thank you. 

Lois Rutter   650535 

POLICE SURGERIES 

Dates are as follows for Easington at the Community Hall 10th 

June 1000-1100 Hours, 8th July 1000-1100 and 12th August 1000-
1100. 

If we could just give a reminder to people to make sure if they 

are in their rear garden as the weather gets nicer to make sure 

they have locked the front door and that all gardening equipment 

is locked away after use. At the present time we have no issues in 

the Easington or outlying smaller villages. 

We are still currently promoting immobilise property registration 

and marking more details can be found at www.immobilise.com 

If anyone needs to contact me my email address is 

Philip.wriglesworth@humberside.pnn.police.uk 
 

 

MISCELLANEOUS 
Green Bins 3rd.16th & 30th June. 14th.& 28th July. 

Brown Bins 2nd.15th & 29th June.13th & 27th July 

Blue Bins  9th & 23rd June. 7th & 21st July. 

Our thanks go to Perenco for printing the newsletter 

The information in this newsletter is intended for general information 

purposes only. Whilst the editor tries to ensure that the information is 

accurate and complete, some of the information is supplied by third 

parties. We can make no warranties about the accuracy, reliability, 

completeness or timeliness of the information or links. 
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